Cover Letter 

5 June, 2023
Editorial Team of Indonesian Journal of Geography, Faculty of Geography, Universitas Gadjah Mada, Indonesia

Dear Editor of IJG,
[bookmark: _Hlk136813281]I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in Indonesian Journal of Geography. The manuscript is entitled “Temporal Assessment of the effect of Flood Vulnerability on the agricultural landuse in the Gambia”. It has been approved by all authors, has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere.
[bookmark: _Hlk136815473][bookmark: _GoBack]A Flood vulnerability map was created for Gambia which classified the area into very low, low, moderate, high and very high vulnerable areas. 0.21 percent of the study area has very high vulnerability to flooding and 35.25 percent of the land has high vulnerability to flooding. 
For the purpose of reviewing my manuscript, I suggest the following reviewers:
1. Prof. Raphael Offiong, Faculty of Environmental Science, University of Calabar, Nigeria, raphyxx5@gmail.com
2. Prof. Pauline Essoka, Faculty of Environmental Science, University of Calabar, Nigeria, pessoka@gmail.com
3. Dr. Okang Akim, Faculty of Environmental Science, University of Calabar, Nigeria, okangakim@gmail.com

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Yours Sincerely,
Dr. Ibol, Philip
School of Arts and Science
University of the Gambia 
+2347036542490
philibol@yahoo.com

